
  

  

 

November 2023 
 

 
Have you got 
your tickets 

yet! 
(the stage manager 

is really enjoying his 
view!) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“ ……….Christmas Spectaclar”  
 

Great Opening Night! 
Lots of tickets still available at the door for 
show only tonight! 
$25.00 - cash or cheque - Best Available Seating 
Curtain time is 7:30 pm  
 
Plenty of tickets still available online for         
Matinee: Sunday, November 19 
 Regular Theatre: Friday, November 24 
                        Saturday, November 25 
Ticket Prices: $25.00 – Adults *  
                        $20.00 - Under 18* 
*(plus service fees) 
Go to: 
www.windmilltheatreplayers.com 
and follow the click here link 
Tickets also on sale at the door for all shows  
$25.00 - cash or cheque - Best Available Seating 
 

 

 
Please join the Anniversary Facebook Group 
https://m.facebook.com/groups/560622812447095/?ref
=share& 
mibextid=S66gvF 
 
We are looking for pictures and stories to 
help us all remember the last 50 years of 
WTP. (it’s harder for some of us than others so 
any help we can get will be welcome!) 
 

If you know of others who are not on our 
current mailing list please encourage them to 
join as well. 
 
Mark Your Calendars  
More information next month!  
 
 
January 7 and 8, 2024 

Auditions:  “Grease” 
 
January 20, 2024 
50th Anniversary WTP Trivia Bingo 
 

http://www.windmilltheatreplayers.com/
https://m.facebook.com/groups/560622812447095/?ref=share&%0dmibextid=S66gvF
https://m.facebook.com/groups/560622812447095/?ref=share&%0dmibextid=S66gvF
https://m.facebook.com/groups/560622812447095/?ref=share&%0dmibextid=S66gvF


  

  

 

 
 
 
 
  
  

 

December 1  5:00 pm 
Santa Claus Parade   
 
We need Carolers  
but if you don’t want to sing come out and 
help promote our Spring Show  
and our 50th Anniversary Celebrations! 
  
Dress for the weather but  
Old Fashioned Carolers Costumes  
would be great! 
  
Meet at the gate to George Lane Park at 
5:00 pm (or as close to that as possible) 
Laura would like to know how many 
songbooks to bring so let her know is you 
can come      kandlz@telus.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have time in your December schedule  
Why not check out the Highwood High School 
production of 
 

 
 
 

Looking Back to 2002 
 
“Joseph” was 
one of the 
biggest 
productions 
over the 50 year 
history of 
Windmill!  The 
cast was made 
up of over 65 
people 
(including the 2 
person camel)! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:kandlz@telus.net


  

  

 

The Kids Choir was a big part of the show 
(not to mention one of the reasons for the 
record setting audiences!) 
 

 
 

Two of these “kids” are now married – to each other – 
and have 2 kids of their own! Another is on Tour in 
Europe with William Prince and one is on the board of 
“The Gift of Music” 
Do you know others? Let us know what they are up to 
now!     Watch next month to find out who they all are. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In Memory of Christina 
We've lost a member of the 

Windmill Theatre Players family.  
Christina Ersson passed away 
on Wednesday,  November 15 

after a very short battle with 
cancer.  

Christina first joined us in 
1996, as a costume assistant 

for our fall show, Annie. Over the years 
Christina was involved in countless WTP 

productions, doing 
everything from 

helping backstage 
to managing the 

front of house and 
producing, 

although props 
were her real 

love.  She was so 
many things to us; 

hard working, dedicated, ever-present, 
passionate, generous, straight-forward and 

many many more wonderful adjectives. 
 

One of the final conversations she had with a 
Windmill member, Christina said about WTP “I 
love them”. We love you too Christina, and the 
hole you leave in our lives will never be filled. 

We send our love to BJ, Tomas, Maria and the 
entire Ersson family, thank you for sharing her 
with us. 
Celebration of life arrangements have not yet been announced.  
I will forward this information when it becomes available. 
 
 


